
 

 COMMITTEE TRANSMITTAL 

 

 Orange County Transportation Authority 

 550 South Main Street / P.O. Box 14184 / Orange / California 92863-1584 / (714) 560-OCTA (6282) 

July 24, 2017 

 

 

To: Members of the Board of Directors 

  

From: Laurena Weinert, Clerk of the Board 
 
 

Subject: Cooperative Agreement with the California Department of Transportation 
for the Interstate 5 High-Occupancy Vehicle Improvement Project 
from State Route 55 to State Route 57 

 

Regional Planning and Highways Committee Meeting of July 6, 2017 

 

             Present: Directors Delgleize, Do, Donchak, M. Murphy, Nelson, and Steel 

            Absent:  Director Spitzer 

 
Committee Vote 
 
This item was passed by the Members present. 

 
Committee Recommendation 

 

 Authorize the Chief Executive Officer to negotiate and execute Cooperative 
Agreement No. C-7-1817 between the Orange County Transportation Authority              
and California Department of Transportation, in the amount of $30,849,000, 
comprised of a construction capital share of $26,049,000, and a construction 
management services share of $4,800,000, for the Interstate 5 high-occupancy     
vehicle improvement project between State Route 55 and State Route 57.  

 

 
 

 


